
City Council Approves Construction Contract Award for the Champlain Parkway Project 

 

BURLINGTON – On Monday, April 25, 2022, the Weinberger administration and the City of Burlington 

Department of Public Works announced that the City Council has approved the recommendation to 

award the construction contract, for the Champlain Parkway Project.  See the full press release here.  

The City, with the support of its State and Federal partners will be issuing a Notice of Award.  The Notice 

of Award is a notice for the contractor to begin the process of assembling all documentation necessary 

to execute a contract.   More information will be published on www.champlainparkway.com as it 

becomes available.  

This initial contract involves upgrades to Lakeside Avenue and the section of Pine Street between 

Lakeside Avenue and Kilburn Street, as well as the construction of the Champlain Parkway from Home 

Avenue to Lakeside Avenue. Construction is anticipated to begin in July of this year and be completed in 

2024. More specific information on the timing and location of upcoming work activities will be shared as 

those details are developed. 

Champlain Parkway Segment Home Avenue to Lakeside Avenue 

 

Champlain Parkway Pine Street Segment from Lakeside Avenue to Kilburn Street 

 

With consideration of the Shelburne Street Roundabout Project, currently under construction at the 

intersection of Shelburne Street/South Willard Street/Ledge Road/Locust Street, construction on Pine 

Street as part of the Champlain Parkway Project will be limited during 2022 to avoid any additional 

conflicts with Pine Street traffic. Additional construction sequencing and coordination with other 

projects in the South End can be viewed in the Burlington South End Project Sequence Plan.  

For additional information please contact the Champlain Parkway Public Information Team at:  

info@champlainparkway.com 

802-496-8956   
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